Audit & Accountability Bureau - Procedural Manual : Audit Training and Continuing
Professional Education

Audit Training and Continuing Professional Education

Training and education are critical to AAB personnel. All AAB personnel
are required to attend the Basic Law Enforcement Performance Auditor
Course certified by the California Commission on Peace Officer Standards
and Training. In addition, AAB personnel will also participate in the Los
Angeles County Sheriff Department’s Basic Law Enforcement Performance
Auditor Course (No. 22711). The Training Sergeant is responsible for all
training related matters.

AAB personnel possess professional certifications which lend great
credibility to the AAB. Each certification demands different Continuing
Professional Education requirements, and AAB personnel are responsible
for completing the required Continuing Professional Education hours
(GAGAS Section 4.16 - 4.29, Continuing Professional Education, General).
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